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Circular 071-2022 

 

                                                     24 August 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Swimming pool maintenance: 

We have discovered a leak on the swimming pool and in order for us to effect repairs we need 
to let the water level drop down to the leak level to confirm and to effect repairs. 

We will thus switch off the pool heat pump and circulation pumps on Friday afternoon in order 
for the water level to be reduced.  We will then do an assessment on Monday morning and 
either effect repairs or make a decision on the way forward. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused to those who usually swim over weekends but trust 
that you understand why we need to address the leak. 

 Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


